DELAWARE WOMEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING HELD ON
NOVEMBER 19, 2020
The Board members of the Delaware Women’s Golf Association held its meeting via Zoom on Thursday, November 19, 2020 beginning at 5:00 p.m.  Those present:  Debbie Grant, Pat Carlson, Susie MacNab, Sue Bardsley, Ronnie Dannerhoj,, Linda Knorr-Sullivan, Rosella Champion and Katia Foret.
Board Members.  Debbie Grant announced that Mary Ann Veitch has agreed to fill the Board vacancy as our Tournament Chair for its remaining two-year term.   After motion duly made and seconded, Mary Ann Veitch was approved to fill the position of Tournament Chair.
It was noted that the Board still needs to fill two open positions:  Communications Chair and Vice President.  
Katia Foret is retiring as Communications Chair; however, she will continue as our Tournament Photographer and coordinate with Ronnie Dannerhoj on publications to our web site and Karen Osmundson on publications to our Facebook page.
Retiring President, Linda Knorr-Sullivan will continue to order the necklaces for new members of our Hole-In-One Club.
Opening 2021 Meeting.  After discussion, it was decided that the March 27, 2020 Opening Meeting would be held on the patio at Maple Dale Country Club, and invitations would be extended to Delegates only since it is expected that COVID restrictions will still be in place.
Tournaments.  The Tournament Report for 2021 was presented.  The Board decided to delete the Fall Frolic Tournament from its 2021 schedule.  Dates for all tournaments to be confirmed in the New Year with member clubs.  
	Bash to the Beach -May 17 and May 18 (Bear Trap and Kings Creek)- Debbie Grant
	Solheim Cup – June (Heritage Shores)- Pat Carlson
	Sr. Amateur – June (Cripple Creek)- Linda Knorr-Sullivan
	Amateur – July (Rock Manor)- Rosella Champion
	Blue/Gold – August or September (Deerfield)- Susie MacNab
Member Communications.  The Board decided to send a December membership blast to include Holiday Wishes, introduction to Mary Ann Veitch and positive spin on 2021 planned activities and tournaments.  
Members will be inactive on the web site as of 12/31/2020.  Ronnie Dannerhoj reported that the web site has been designed to allow renewing members the ability to sign up without being charged a fee for 2021; however, they will be required to complete the renewal form to be activated for the season.
Member Club renewals will be sent in December noting the 2021 club fee is being waived; however, the Open Days form will need to be submitted to the DWGA.
Board Member Directory.  Susie MacNab will complete the current Board member listing and distribute same to Board members.  Ronnie Dannerhoj will update the web site.
Pat Carlson thanked the outgoing Board members, Linda Knorr-Sullivan, Rosella Champion and Katia Foret, with other Board members echoing their thanks.  Each will receive a gift set of glassware with the engraved DWGA logo. 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at approximately 6:15 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Susie MacNab, Secretary
Post-meeting note: Susie MacNab reports that two new delegates will be active for the DWGA going forward:  Betty Anne Corr for Rock Manor Golf Club and Kris Barr for Ed Oliver’s Golf Club.  Both are current DWGA members.
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